
 

 

6 April 2010 

 

Ian Dempster 

Gas Industry Company Limited 

95 Customhouse Quay 

WELLINGTON 

By email: submissions@gasindustry.co.nz 

Dear Ian 

Gas (Downstream Reconciliation) Rules 2008 

Genesis Power Limited, trading as Genesis Energy, welcomes the opportunity to 
provide a submission to the Gas Industry Company Limited (GIC) on the 
discussion paper “Consultation on proposed variations to exemptions under the 
Gas (Downstream Reconciliation) Rules 2008” dated 26 March 2010. 

Exemption DR10-01-U:  Greymouth Gas 

Genesis Energy supports the removal of the urgent exemption currently in place 
for Hunua 3 gas gate and replacing it with a standard exemption. This will bring 
the Hunua 3 gas gate in line with other direct connect gates. 

Exemption DR09-11-S:  Vector 

Genesis Energy supports removing the Waverly gas gate from the standard 
exemption.  This will reflect the fact that it is now metered and will allow the 
allocation agent to make use of the meter information.   

If you would like to discuss any of these matters further, please contact me on 
04 495 6354. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Karen Boyes 

Senior Regulatory Advisor 
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